
  

Minutes 
Evaluation Committee Meeting 

Town of Lake Park, Florida 
Request for Qualifications 108-2021 

 
Request for Qualifications by the Town of Lake Park, Florida for Professional 

Planning and Design Services to Develop a Unified Phased Master Plan for 
Kelsey Park and Lake Shore Park. 

Wednesday, November 10, 2021 11:00 a.m. 
Town Hall Commission Chamber, Town Hall, 535 Park Avenue 

 
The Evaluation Committee meeting for Request for Qualifications 108-2021 was conducted 
on Wednesday, November 10, 2021 at 11:00 a.m. Present were Community Development 
Director Nadia DiTommaso, Special Events Director Riunite Franks, Town Planners Anders 
Viane, Karen Golonka and Town Clerk Vivian Mendez. 
 
Community Development Director DiTommaso called the meeting to order at 11:00 a.m.  
and introduced herself. The Committee Members introduced themselves. Community 
Development Director DiTommaso explained the purpose of the meeting was to evaluate the 
submittals for the project.  
 
Evaluation Committee members explained their evaluations of the submittals. See attached.  
  
Town Clerk Mendez announced that Calvin Giordano & Associates and WGI both received 
358 points. Chen Moore and Associates (CMA) received 357 points. Community 
Development Director DiTommaso verified the calculations and had the same scores. She 
announced the next steps would be to review the Town Code to see if the Purchasing Policy 
has procedures regarding tie scores, or if any other policies apply. Once that information has 
been reviewed, and a decision on how to move forward is made, staff will open the 
proposers separate sealed envelopes as needed, which contain the fee schedule/costs 
associated with the project. It was indicated that the Town Clerk would be in contact with 
the proposers on the next steps once a decision is made.   
 
ADJOURNMENT:  
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:36 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Town Clerk Vivian Mendez, MMC 
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